
 

 

The Board of Directors for YRVLCC 1202, The Ballantrae Recreation 
Centre, is pleased to announce that the Recreation Centre will be opening for 
specified activities commencing Monday August 10th, 2020. 

As we welcome Ballantrae residents back to the Recreation Centre, 
YRVLCC 1202 would remind all users that although government opening 
restrictions are eased, safety precautions must remain in place.  A 
“stepped” approach will be implemented in the continuing effort to control 
the spread of the virus. 

 New Hours: Monday to Friday - 7:00 am - 5:00 pm. 

                        Saturday / Sunday – CLOSED 

 On-line pre-registration for the following activities will be required; 

 Pool 
 Gym 

 Billiard Room 

 Bocce Ball 

The Library will only be available to return and select 
books/puzzles. 

The following activities will not be available to residents during Step 1: 

 Unregistered activities 

 Organized pool activities 

 In-person fitness/wellness classes 

 The card room activities. 

 The kitchen facilities. 

The Board of Directors and management will be continually monitoring the 
situation and will consider expanding activities when it is determined to be 
in  the best interest of the health and safety of the community to do so. 



We will be sending to residents next week all the health and safety 
requirements, usage policies and how to pre-register on-line . 

Thank you,  

Adam Hassan 
Site Administrator 
adam.hassan@fsresidential.com 
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